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SBDM COUNCIL

January 10, 2008

DRAFT   DRAFT  DRAFT

Jennifer Lewis, chairperson, called the regular meeting of the School-Based Decision Making Council of Lincoln Trail Elementary to order at 3:15 p.m. in the School Media Center.  Members present were: Jennifer Lewis, chairperson; Pam Goodin, Emily Robbins, Karen Day, and Linda Lindsey.  There were no guests.

The SBDM Council accepted the agenda by consensus.

08-009 Motion was made by Karen Day and seconded by Pam Goodin to accept the minutes from the December 13, 2007, regular SBDM meeting.  The motion carried.

The first reading to policy 06.01 Head Lice Control was presented to the SBDM Council.  There were no changes or discussion.  Policy 06.01 will be amended at the February 14, 2008 meeting, to align it with HCAR 9.213.

Mrs. Lewis shared information with SBDM Council members, concerning the District Scholastic Audit.  Both recommendations and commendation were discussed.  She stated that comprehensive curriculum documents were probably going to be the focus of the district.  Also, the district will place an emphasis on working relationships with all SBDM Councils.

Mrs. Lewis advised the SBDM Council that that she feels we are doing a great job.  Mrs. Lewis stated, “Lincoln Trail students are getting a good education and are in a safe environment”.

The SBDM Council reviewed the last month’s accident reports.  The SBDM Council did not feel that the accident reports represented any pattern of unsafe conditions or practices at the school at this time.

Financial reports for December were presented and approved.

Daily enrolment report was reviewed.

The January 10, 2008, SBDM Council meeting was adjourned by consensus.
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